
Good day to you Ronan 

 

We would like to confirm that we are in agreement and collaboration with the 

Powercon response, however have two specific comments that we would like logged 

under the response from Telestructure International, being 

 

8.2.2 We do not agree that the functional specs will take time to develop 

Question 9, we believe that the requirements of the CDM regs 2015 need to be 

incorporated in to the accreditation process, and only companies that can prove a 

certain level of accreditation or certification should be allowed to deliver competition 

in connections. 

 

Regards 

 

Andrew Prinsloo 

 


